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Meeting was called to order at 10:02 at St. Marks Methodist Church, Murfreesboro.  We had 33 

members present.  We had one new member Joyce Jannuzzello.  Welcome Joyce! 

Birthdays are Karen S. (9/13), Natalie P. (9/24), Susie G. (9/24), Sara P. (9/27), Lori N. (9/28), and Joyce J. 

(9/29). 

August minutes were approved by 1st by Cynthia D. and 2nd by Carol B. 

August treasure’s report was approved by 1st by Lori S. and 2nd by Karen D. 

Quilt Show Committees will meet Sept. 15 at Roxann B.’s house 2828 Goose Creek Lane, Murfreesboro.  

We want your entries!  Deadline has been extended until 9/15.  If you just want to show your quilt and 

not have it judged you can put it on display only.  This can include quilts that are older than 5 years, quilt 

challenges (bee challenge, animals from zoo, or blocks of the month quilts) 

We also need quilts for the bed turning.  If you have a quilt that has a story with it please send the story 

and form to Lori S.  She needs these no later than Oct. 7. 

We have 14 vendors; most are new ones.  Plan to shop! 

Consignment quilts are for members only.  You need to fill out the form with a picture and decide if you 

want to accept a check or cash.  Guild will not be responsible if the check doesn’t clear the bank.  If you 

want it hanging please provide the hanger. 

We need a lot of help with setting up on Thursday, Nov. 3; husbands are encouraged to come help.  We 

will need help setting up the room for Mark Sherman on Friday morning.  We also will need help taking 

all down on Saturday after the show closes.  Please consider this, more people make the work less on 

everyone. 

We need members to sign up for set up and take down at our meetings.  This is part of your duty as a 

member.  See Charlotte for sign up. 

Charity quilts – We have 27 quilts that are appropriate for Redbird, only 4 are the larger twin size that 

they would prefer.  Please keep in mind the size when making a donation for Redbird. 

We need people to sign up for lunch in November. 

December will be our Christmas party. 

Programs – Our last 2 sit and sews have been making a charity quilt.  Oct. 13th will be another sit and 

sew.  Oct. 27th Carol B. will be teaching a pineapple block. 



Lebanon Sewing Expo is Oct. 20-22.  Our guild will be in Booth 223 and we need people to sign up to 

help in the booth.  This is to promote our quilt show and our guild.  If you sign up to work you will not be 

charged admission.  Please see Cynthia D. to sign up. 

Elections will be held in November.  Please consider these positions.  The current board will not be 

running so you will need all 4 positions. 

Quilt Show 2023 – We need someone to step up to be in charge before any other decisions can be 

made. (ex., when the show will be, etc.)  There are several committees under the chairman or co-

chairmen so please don’t think you will be working alone!   

Door prizes were won by Diane S., Lynn K., Cynthia D., Rebecca T., and Patty H. 

UFO for next month is # 1. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:31 

 

 

 


